
Student Notices   
May 14, 2025, Wednesday 

 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Today Lunch Band practice.   
All music students are reminded to get in their forms and money for our Lansdowne show.   
 
This is a reminder to those who have submitted complete applications and sent a confirmation email that 
interviews for the Spectrum Program will be happening TOMORROW during PLT. Please be on time for 
your scheduled interview time as latecomers will not be admitted." 
 

 


